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Newsletter #2, December 2018  

   

 

Year’s End – pondering time! 

Human mind is a weird device: it insists on remembering various, quite often completely random things. Albeit 

that particular ability seems to be less and less so vigorous with age (guilty as charged)! 

So, as each year inevitably comes to an end and things slow down just enough to catch a short breath, 

the neuronal void is usually taken up by the flashback of all major events that happened in the last 12 months. 

It’s no different for us here at Speed And Science.  

And indeed, what a year that has been! As mentioned in my last blurb, since our humble beginnings 

we’ve added quite a few products to our collection. With our latest (just about to be released) billet Rocker 

Box set, we’re producing a really cool top end for the beloved Shovelhead engine. Now it really looks like a 

start of our own product line! 

As much as I would love to take the credits, I can’t simply because most of it is due to you. Through 

countless conversations (real and virtual), back-and-forth testing, feedback, criticism (yes, there was that too) 

the initial ideas had evolved and have become a real, very tangible thing. That’s why I love to stay engaged and 

be in touch with the real-world people out there, all connected with a common maniacal obsession also known 

as V-Twin powered motorcycles. Builders, mechanics, users and Lord knows who else – that’s the ultimate 

discussion forum and field test of our ideas. Rest assured, we’re here to support you all the way. With our 

Social Media presence it makes it easier for you to communicate with us; how many companies out there will 

answer your question on Sunday morning? Well, we do, or at least trying to. Fitment, mating parts, 

installation, setup – it’s all part of our aftersales policy. If there’s any issue with our product, we’ll try our best 

to make it right. As simple as that. 

Looking at our sales for the last year, I see our products being shipped all over the map (literally), 

including North America, Europe and East Asia. It feels awesome just to be able to serve you worldwide. We’ve 

also revamped our website in order to supply you with most comprehensive information possible, helping you 

to make an educated decision when it comes to spending your disposable income. So, things are happening 

with much more to come! Stay tuned my friends. 

  Keeping it short and sweet, we all would like to wish you an absolutely smashing New Year 2019. 

  
Motor forward! 
 On behalf of Speed And Science Team,  Mark “Getrow” E.  
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